IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

ATTENTION ALL PORT OF THE ISLAND RESIDENTS
MEET AND GREET COLLIER COUNTY DISTRICT 1 FORUM HAS A NEW
LOCATION

WHERE: Anglers Cove Restaurant

*complimentary hors d’oeuvres will be provided by Joyce of Anglers Cove
Restaurant

WHEN: Thursday July 16 2020 at 6:30 PM

** Forum will also be accessible by teleconference — See below for instructions

This is a rare opportunity for all POI residents to hear from the
candidates themselves about their goals and vision for East Naples,
including the Port of the Islands.

One of these candidates will be our next County Commissioner
representing District 1. This is your chance to hear how the elected
Commissioner will advocate and support our POl community once
elected.

PLEASE NOTE:
e Social distancing will be adhered to
e Wearing of masks is optional but recommended

TELECONFERENCE INSTRUCTIONS:

DIAL 701-802-5039

At the prompt you will be asked to enter a passcode.

Enter — 202230

Once you have stated your name, mute your phone.

If you are participating by telephone and want to speak during the question and
answer period, you can unmute, state your name, be recognized, and speak.

Any questions/comments contact Audrey Sanders via email
audsanders@gmail.com

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!



